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Special Meeting 

February 19, 2014 @ Conference Room, Ann Antolini School 
 
 
 

I. Meeting started at 7:34 p.m. with Lee, Jerry, and Sibyl present.  Minutes from December meeting accepted 
as distributed.   

 
II. Old Business 

 
 Budget is unchanged at $500.00 

 
 No recent problems with unauthorized signs on the green were reported.  Lee has contacted Planning 

and Zoning about signage at corner of Wickett and Main Street, just outside of the Historic District 
 

 
III. New Business 

 
 Lee and Sibyl attended the Planning and Zoning Commission meeting on Feb 12 to discuss interaction 

between the two commissions.  A list of properties and owner contact information has been shared with 
the offices of the Town Clerk, Zoning Enforcement, and Tax Assessor.  It was recommended that the 
NHHDC have a Class D survey mylar map of the district done and filed with the Town Clerk’s office.   
This is will allow anyone researching properties in New Hartford to easily identify properties within the 
Historic District.   Martin Post quoted a cost of $200-$300 for the survey.  Motion by Lee Pellum, 
second by Jerry Ecklund to proceed with the survey. 

 
 The descriptive pamphlet of the district is 13 years old and needs to be updated.  Jerry Ecklund has 

agreed to review. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:52 pm.  The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 16, 2014 at Town Hall. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Sibyl A. Pellum 
Chairman/Clerk 
 
cc:  Board of Selectmen 
 Town Clerk 
 
 
 

 


